From: belinda chng bruh [

Sent: 22 April 2019 21:37
To: Diver, Joh

Ce: Planning I

Subject: Objection point for application 2019/1697/P

Dear Mr Diver

I am writing to your attention with regards to the application 2019/1697/P.

Together, | am here in supporting and agreeing with all my neighbours living around the perimeter
of this area, to object to this proposed plan of building 2 houses in the rear garden of 29 and 33
Arkwright Road.

My personal views are :-

@ this application to build 2 large new luxury houses in adorning gardens in a conservation area
would set an appalling precedent for this already densely populated part of Hampstead.

@ Arkwright Road traffic over the recent years has become a terribly busy road, the noise and heavy
congestion at times during morning and evening rush hours were totally unbearable.

Also to bring to your attention, this road has been used most frequently by ambulance coming from
Rovyal Free as a road through from Hampstead to Finchley Road; adding 2 more luxury houses on a
street/area will only add more traffic chaos.

@Arkwright Road has the highest level of air pollution in the Redington/Frognal area. As our London
Mayor Sadiq Khan is campaigning against air pollution, it is scandalous to increase the traffic in this
area and also to remove previous area of greenery.

@Approving this plan will only encourage other residents to sell off their gardens for profitable
development and create even further disruption to this beautiful conservation Area.

I sincerely hope Camden Council can carefully consider all our concerns and reasons for the
objection to this development.

Many thanks

Your sincerely
Belinda BRUH




